
HARMONY TOWN BOARD  
 (Fence Line Viewing Meeting) 

MEETING 
Thursday, May 24, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. 

 
 

 

A request for fence viewing has been made to 
the Town Board of the Town of Harmony 
pursuant to Wisconsin Statutes Chapter 90. 
The fence line to be viewed is on the southern 
boundary of parcel number 6-7-51.  
 
The fence viewing will occur on May 24, 2018, 
at 6:00 p.m. by two designated Town Board 
Supervisors. There may be a quorum of the 
Town Board present.  The only decisions that 
may be made will be on the fence by the two 
designated Town Board Supervisors.  No 
other business will be discussed. 
 
Posted May 22, 2018 

Tim Tollefson  

Town of Harmony Clerk 

 


